From: Andrea James

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 9:31:02 PM

To whom it may concern:

Since the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project became operational in 1955, it has caused the Eklutna
River to run dry. The amount of power being produced by the hydro-dam is not sufficient to
warrant leaving the Eklutna River disconnected from Eklutna Lake. The salmon migration has
been blocked for long enough. The Native Village of Eklutna’s alternative plan to remove the
dam would allow for the recovery of Chinook, sockeye, and coho salmon, by re-connecting the

river to the lake.

Tsin’aen (thank you),

Andrea James
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